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April 2021 

Cross-over construction on the Hume Highway at 
Marulan from 3 May 

The Federal Stimulus Road Safety program is jointly funded by the Australian 

Government and NSW Government. In total, the Australian Government has 

committed up to $300 million and the NSW Government a further $108.2 million to 

fund the state-wide upgrades under tranche one. 

What are we doing? 

We will be building a series of cross-overs along the Marulan bypass to improve safety for road 

workers and emergency services. The cross-overs will be used to move traffic from one side of the 

road to the other during future road upgrade and maintenance work and during incidents and 

emergencies. 

The work will take place at five separate locations on the Hume Highway at Marulan between 

Eagles Lane in the north and Munro Road in the south. 

The work we will be doing will include vegetation removal, installation of drainage, minor 

earthworks and road resurfacing.  

We will be working from 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday. 

Work will start on Monday 3 May and is expected to be completed by the end of July, weather 

permitting.  

How will this work affect you? 

During work hours the road will be reduced to one lane in each direction and a reduced speed limit 

of 40km/h will be in place. 

On weekdays between 6pm and 7am the speed limit will be 80km/h with one lane closed in each 

direction. 

Between 6pm Friday and 7am Monday all lanes will be open to traffic.  

During work hours motorists are advised to allow up to five minutes additional travel time and 

follow the direction of signage and traffic control.  
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Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact the project team on 1800 344 014 or 

marulanbypasspaverehab@transport.nsw.gov.au 

For more information on our projects, visit nswroads.work/Marulan 

To subscribe to receive regular updates about this project and other work 

on the Marulan bypass please visit our webpage or use the following QR 

code.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating 

and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 344 014 

mailto:marulanbypasspaverehab@transport.nsw.gov.au

